MOUNTAIN VIEW HIGH SCHOOL

SPARTANS
Friday, May 30, 2025

Schedule C (even classes)
BELL SCHEDULE

Friday 5/30 Textbook Return 8:00 am to 4:00 pm Library
Tea Time Senior Share 5:00 pm Virtual Meeting
ASB Banquet 4:00 pm Dining Hall
Track @ CIF State Finals 5:00 (Buchanan HS)
Drama Llamas Performance 7:00 pm Theater
Saturday 5/31 Track @ CIF State Finals 5:45 (Buchanan HS)
Softball- TBD CCS Finals

The Daily Bulletin will be available each day on our school website, by clicking the Daily Announcements button at the top right side of the homepage.
We encourage you to check this frequently to stay up to date on current happenings on campus. This year, announcements will only be read over the
PA Speakers during Tutorial on C-Schedule Day. Due to time constraints, announcements will be limited on these days.

VIDEO ANNOUNCEMENTS

MVHS Broadcasting, in association with MVHS Oracle, presents this week's Next Week Now
https://youtu.be/Rh50C1YgHmY featuring "TEA EVERYNH".

NEXT WEEK
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Yearbook distribution continues today! If you have not yet received your book, be sure to visit the finance office today

to pick it up! If you still need to return your book for the correction, please visit the table in the Main Quad at lunch in front

of the theater.

Textbook checkout has begun in the library! Make sure to return ALL textbooks, novels, and calculators before leaving
for summer!

Attention all student locker users! Lockers MUST be emptied before leaving for summer! Locks that remain on lockers
over summer will be cut, and items donated to GoodWill. Be sure to empty your locker before signing out!

Attention Student! Did you know that you can check on your own to see if you have any fines or fees on your account?
Log into Aeries Student Portal and click on Student Asset Fees. You can also view this by logging into the MVHS
Webstore and looking under unpaid items. Be sure to clear these items before the end of the year!

Attention SENIORS! Seniors, please check your MVLA email inbox for a message from MVLA IT this morning. As your
time with the district winds down, please note the following: (1) Your mvla.net account will deactivate on December 31,
2025. (2) Please follow these directions to transfer any files you would like to keep. If assistance is needed, please
enter a help desk ticket.


https://mvhs.mvla.net/About-Us/About-Us/Bell-Schedule/index.html
https://mvhs.mvla.net/
https://youtu.be/Rh50C1YqHmY
https://youtu.be/Rh50C1YqHmY
http://mvla.net/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1p3JN9ZhwXPFQxaX2o7sAd38RJG1p0tUWyeM8XTOj4qw/edit?usp=sharing
http://helpdesk.mvla.net/

Attention all students, as you know the yearbook distribution last Friday was cancelled and postponed to this week. Keep
a lookout for the release this week's day/time. We should know by the end of day today. Stay tuned...

The end of semester is near! Be sure to review the Finals Bell schedule and know that Monday and Tuesday are both
A-day schedules. Happy studying, spartans!

REMINDERS (past announcements worthy of reminding)
Hey Spartans! The freshmen merch line is now live! Come get your merch at the finance office or at mvla.graystep.com!

Sophomores! Juniors! Looking for a different high school experience, close community, and free college credit? Middle
College is still accepting applications! Apply today at www.foothillmiddlecollege.org

"The Treasure Closet is open with new, free summer items, located across from the library near the Spartan Spot. Come
every Friday during tutorial or lunch for free water bottles, hats, sunglasses, fans, spray bottles, and more.

iEl Closet de Tesoros esta abierto con nuevos productos para el verano y son gratuitos! Se encuentra frente a la
biblioteca, cerca del Spartan Spot. Ven todos los viernes durante tutoria o el almuerzo. Algunos productos son botellas de
agua, gorras, gafas de sol, abanicos, atomizadores y mas gratis."

Attention students! Unfortunately, we have experienced an increase in bike thefts this year. If you ride your bike to
campus, please do NOT leave it overnight or on the weekends. If you have had your bike stolen, please submit a
police report with MVPD and notify MVHS Administration.

IMPORTANT! This is a reminder that all BIKES AND ELECTRIC BIKES must be walked on campus at all times.
NEVER ride on campus at any time! Also, Please do not leave bikes unlocked nor on campus overnight. Bicycles
locked to trees or poles or anywhere other than a bike rack will be removed.

Attention Spartans. All vehicles parked on school property must have a 2024-25 parking permit displayed on their
windshield. This includes the student parking at the Back Parking Lot. Please be advised that security will be issuing
parking citations to vehicles in the back parking lot that do not display a parking sticker/Placard.

EARLY RELEASE (Team, athlete name,and release time will appear below on days when sport games require an early release
from school).

No Early Sports Releases for 05/30


http://mvla.graystep.com
http://www.foothillmiddlecollege.org
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1QtktrGas4aYJ-0lHT5deffgcigseBpEmP6GkujhMgCc/edit?gid=1530441447#gid=1530441447

